
ATTACHMENT 6

SUMMARY OF TRANSPORATION BOARD ACTION 

Subject: Chapel Hill Country Club-Application for Special Use Permit 

Meeting Date: February 8, 2007 

Recommendation: The Transportation Board voted 6-0 to recommend the Council 
approve Resolution A with the following modification: 

That the speed table proposed for construction by the Town 
along Lancaster Drive be aligned with the sidewalk to be 
constructed by the applicant from the Club House to Lancaster 
Drive. The speed table should be improved to function as a 
pedestrian crosswalk, providing access between the sidewalks 
along Lancaster Drive, with appropriate marking and signage. 

Members Present: Barnes, Hapgood, Sheer, Baker, Carder, Mihovilovic 

Vote: 6-0 

Aye: Barnes, Hapgood, Sheer, Baker, Carder, Mihovilovic 

Nay: None 

Prepared By: Gary Barnes, Chair 
David Bonk, Coordinator Long Range and Transportation Planning 


